
 
 
 
 

 
 

Queen Mary’s Grammar School 
Headmaster: R J Langton, M A 

 

  

 

Queen Mary’s Grammar School, Sutton Road, Walsall, West Midlands, WS1 2PG 

01922 720696 www.qmgs.org . enquiries@qmgs.merciantrust.org.uk @qmgs1554 

Part of the Mercian Trust, a charitable company, limited by guarantee. 

Registered in England and Wales No 07611347 

Registered Office: Mercian House, Sutton Road,  Walsall, WS1 2PG 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers/Students,      8th September, 2025 
 
I hope you have all had a restful summer and are looking forward to the next two very important years in 
relation to the students’ GCSEs. We are holding a Parents’ Information Evening on Tuesday, September 
16th, from 18:30 to 19:30. 
 
This evening will be filled with valuable information to help you and your child prepare and plan for their 
GCSE exams, which they will be taking in the summer of 2027.  
 
The evening will cover several important topics delivered by key members of staff, including: 
 

• Values and Expectations (Mr Langton) 

• Support in Year 10 & 11 (Mr Mackenzie and Ms Morgan) 

• Behaviour (Miss Naguthney) 

• Curriculum and looking ahead (Mr Lax) 

• Careers Information (Mr Sunley & Mrs Pagett) 

• Student perspective (Sahib Rangi) 

• The Queen May’s Association 

Please note that there will be no parking available on the school site and parents are asked to park safely 
on Sutton Road or beyond. 
 
I sincerely hope you will take this opportunity to attend, as it will support your child in reaching their true 
potential. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr L. Mackenzie 
Head of Year 10 
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